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Inquiry into the National Broadband Network

NBN inquiry hearings in Brisbane and Townsville postponed

Due to the House of Representatives sitting on Monday 28 March, the Brisbane and Townsville
public hearings that were due to be held on 28 and 29 March have been postponed (new dates
TBC).

The next public hearings for the NBN inquiry are in Adelaide on Monday 4 April and Victor Harbor
on Tuesday 5 April.

For details about the inquiry: contact the Inquiry Secretary (02) 6277 2352, email
ic.reps@aph.gov.au or visit the Committee’s website at http://www.aph.gov.au/ic
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